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Silent auction winding up at St. James?

	This is the last chance to get a bid in on some of the articles available in the on-going silent auction at St. James' Anglican Church in

Caledon East.

The auction closes this Saturday night (Nov. 29) at 8 p.m, following a pot-luck dinner at the church.

Everybody is welcome to take part in the auction, which has been running through November. Items can be viewed Tuesday,

Wednesday and Thursday mornings each week, or any time you happen to be in attendance at a function at the church.
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